
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

25.3.2020  

 

Good afternoon children, 
 
What a funny day. I am in school and it is very strange. It is very quiet without you all. I hope you are 
having a nice day and are enjoying the sunshine. Don’t worry, I am keeping your teachers busy and I am 
being bossy to them as usual. They have been planning activities for you and some have just started to 
write your end of term reports. Don’t worry, I won’t let them have a lazy time! 
 
I hope you are having fun, in-between completing some of your learning tasks. Please make sure you keep 
up with your reading, spellings and phonics. I also hope that you are trying some maths activities on 
games such as; TT rockstars or My maths.  
 
Make sure you try and complete some creative activities like drawing and painting and have time for 
physical activity. There are lots of ideas on the school website and links to sites that may help you.  
 
I am busy working away in my office. Mainly talking with the teachers and other people about the school 
and finding out what jobs need to be done.   
 
I hope you can continue to speak to your friends on the phone or online and keep in touch with each 
other. 
 
I hope to speak to you soon. 
 
Enjoy the rest of your day! 
 
Mrs Milford  

 


